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[Coca-Cola FEMSA sent the following statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to “Coca-Cola Accused Of Bias In Gay Worker's Firing,” 365Gay.com, 01 Sep 2005, http://www.365gay.com/newscon05/08/083105cocaCola.htm.]
Coca-Cola FEMSA respects diversity in all its forms, and therefore categorically rejects the accusations made by Roberto Mendoza Ralph because they are without merit. In fact, almost a year ago, Coca-Cola FEMSA and Mr. Mendoza executed a mutual agreement to end his employment contract, and Mr. Mendoza was indemnified in accordance with Mexican Law.  Likewise, the Agreement was endorsed by the Labor Authority.  

Coca-Cola FEMSA has a strict no-tolerance policy against discrimination in its organization.  In fact the Company has established in its code of ethics

the prohibition of discriminatory acts, which its employees and directors must practice as a policy.

Around the world, the heart of our Company has always been our people.  We value diversity in all its expressions.  Diversity in areas such as race, gender, sexual orientation, thought, lifestyles and culture allow us the creativity and innovation essential for our success.  This is so relevant to Coca-Cola FEMSA, that among other initiatives, we are also currently working on several projects in conjunction with the National Commission for the Prevention of Discrimination (Comisión Nacional para la Prevención de la Discriminación en México) and other similar organizations in Mexico.
